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Ontario Power Generation (OPG) is seeking new members 
to join the Standing Advisory Committee (SAC). This team 
is responsible for advising, monitoring, and implementing 
the Madawaska River Water Management Plan.

Comprised of local stakeholders, residents and Indigenous 
community members, the SAC represents diverse interests 
related to the Madawaska River. Meetings are held four 
times a year.

Those interested in being part of this team are invited 
to submit a written expression of interest by July 31, 2020.

Your submission should outline your knowledge of, interest in, 
and perspective on water management on the Madawaska 
River system, as well as experience resolving issues and 
forming effective partnerships with groups and organizations.
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